
2024 Christmas Tree Project Update 

Christmas Tree Lights have been delivered and are being stored in the Parish Council office.  

Suggested locations for the banners for approval: Fence opposite the Fire Station, Trelavour 
Prazey itself, Freda’s Triangle and possibly one in the middle of the village near to the Pharmacy -  
Any further suggestions gratefully received. 

The office to contact Wisdom Signs with our suggestion for the wording on the banner and to ask 
for their suggestions on this.   Draft Banner wording emailed out to all on 11th July 2024 

Cllr A Griffin to make contact with a potential person for the role of Santa.  This has now been 
done and the role is filled !!  He is DBS checked and comes with own santa suit and boots.    

St Dennis Primary Academy have been emailed about route of lantern parade – would they like to 
meet up for a meeting to discuss?   Emailed done on 16th July – response awaited.  

Imerys attended Trelavour Prazey on 30th July to carry out scan of ground to ensure no 
underground cables will be disturbed when Christmas Tree is erected. 

The cost of the LED Tea Lights are £10.99 for a pack of 48 (3 or 4 packs – to be approved. 

To approve the cost of the road closure for this event at £55.   

Email sent to Morrisons (Community Champion) to ask for donations of 
satsumas/clementines/mince pies/sweets for santa/non-alcoholic mulled wine/hot 
chocolate/cups and napkins.   Response awaited.  

Email sent to Rachael Tatlow enquiring about installation of Christmas lights on lamp posts on 
Wellington Road.  Response awaited.  

 

 

 

 


